
 

  

 

17 November 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
As Year 11 complete their first series of Pre-Public Examinations, I wanted to let you know how impressed I have been 
by their attitude towards the exams, and their conduct in the examination halls. We recognise that this is a challenging 
time for all students sitting examinations this year. They have shown great maturity and determination over the last two 
weeks. We have some important dates coming up this term for Year 11, therefore I wanted to remind you of these and 
outline some finer details. 
 
Results Day 
Following the marking of the papers, we will run a ‘PPE Results Day’ for students prior to the end of term. This will be 
an opportunity for each Year 11 student to receive their exam results, reflect on their progress and discuss next steps.   
 
Parent / Carer Evening 
We are looking forward to the 11 Parents’ Evening which will take place on Thursday 7 December 2023 between 4pm 
and 7pm. This will give you an opportunity to speak to each of your child’s teachers about their PPE examinations, 
progress to date and next steps.  
Further to the communication sent out earlier this term, please remember that the link to book appointments can be 
found on the Parents’ page of the school website / Firefly, or alternatively you can click here to book. 
 
Reporting Home 
Your child’s data collection report will be communicated to you prior to the end of term. This formal report will outline 
their PPE results, predicted grade, and an assessment of their current attitude to learning. 
 
The Corrick Theatre Opening Invitation 
After the refurbishment and considerable investment, we have put into our Music and Expressive Arts Facilities over the 
past few months, I am delighted to invite you all to The Corrick Theatre Opening, which will take place on Wednesday 6 
December 2023 from 5.30pm. The evening promises to be a fabulous event which will allow us to share the opportunities 
and pathways into Music and Expressive Arts at Sixth Form. We will also be able to celebrate the development of our 
musical facilities here at Kings Academy.   
Exclusive to Year 11 parents, carers, and some special guests; there will be student performances from 6pm, with mince 
pies and mocktails throughout the evening. 
 
During the event, the Kings’ Sixth Form centre will also be open from 5pm, where we will be available for questions and 
answers about Sixth Form applications, options, and programmes of study. This is a perfect opportunity for anyone that 
was unable to join us at the Sixth Form Open evening in October, or anyone needing further advice. 
I look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Wiltshire 
Headteacher 
 
 

https://kingsofwessexacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


